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Comments I and my three young children take great joy in walking in Pallinghurst Woods. If the clay pits are 
allowed to go ahead the damage caused to the woods will be irreversible and of great detriment to the 
wildlife in the area. The large HGV movement through the woods will be crossing public footpaths, 
making walking with children and dogs hazardous and unsafe. 
 
The location is wholly unsuitable for a clay pit and waste recycling plant, with access obtained through 
pristine woodland and across multiple public footpaths. The nearest main road is over 4km away from 
the site and the high HGV traffic would be unsuitable for the roads in the area and greatly impact on 
the tranquility of the area.  
 
The demand for clay is non existent and the planning submission only appears to have been made to 
allow for a waste site to also be sited. Waste sites should be sited on brown field sites in built up areas 
as per National policy, not in pristine woodlands which are enjoyed by many and an essential 
environment for wildlife. 
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